
 

    

 

 
New Route Task Force 

 Meeting Minutes 
 

December 2, 2020, 11:00AM 
 

Via Zoom Conference Call 
 
 

Attending:  Trevor Vannett   Jeannie Pedersen 
 
   Randee Sailer    Lacey Long 
 
   Helen Baumgartner   John Dinkel 
 
   Tom Schiwal    Glenn Lauinger 
 

        
   

 
     
Staff:   Deidre Hughes    Taylor Kitzan 
 

Mike Mundahl   Craig Thomas 
 
   Danae Thiery    Tom Reisenauer 
 
 
  



 
 

Meeting called to order at 11:00 A.M. 
 

1. Status Update: Deidre gave an update to the task force, saying the public hearing had been 
held November 19th.  She said the proposed changes will be presented to the Bismarck City 
Commission on December 8th, and encouraged all who participated to email the 
Commissioners, or attend the meeting via zoom.  If approved, she said we would begin 
getting the word out about the changes.  Deidre asked if everyone wanted to remain 
involved in the marketing, or wanted it turned over to be handled in-house by the admin 
team.  Tom Schiwal recommended handing it over to the admin team if approved.  Helen 
agreed.  Deidre said she would propose to the Board at the next meeting that the task force 
be dissolved if the changes are approved.  Deidre thanked all those involved.  Helen asked 
about zoom info for the city commission meeting.  Deidre said she would send out the info 
to the task force once it was published by the city.  Trevor asked about time frame for the 
new routes.  Deidre asked the task force about what they thought for the new routes to go 
live.  Jeannie said she thought as soon as the approval was given would be good.  Helen said 
that January 1st seemed realistic.  Deidre said she would bring it up at the next Board 
meeting & would follow up with the members of the task force to let them know what had 
been decided. 
 
 
Other Business: No other business. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 11:12 A.M. 


